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Child Sexual Exploitation

Organisations providing advice and support

Parents Against Child Sexual Exploitation - www.paceuk.info/ - have a
comprehensive website containing information and advice about Child Sexual
Exploitation. The site is aimed specifically at parents but also contains some
information for professionals.

Barnardo’s www.barnardos.org.uk
The Barnardo’s website contains a lot of information and research on CSE

www.barnardos.org.uk/what we do/policy research unit/research _and publi
cations/sexual_exploitation_research_resources.htm

Barnardo’s have produced a leaflet entitled ‘Sexual Exploitation: Sex, Secrets
and Lies’ that provides information for children and young people regarding
what CSE is and also contains some guidance for family members on what to
look out for ’
www.barnardos.org.uk/resources/research _and_publications/publication-

view.jsp?pid=PUB-2180

CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online Protection Centre) works with child
protection partners across the UK and overseas to identify online and offline
threats to children and young people. More information about their work can

be found at www.ceop.police.uk
CEOP also offer advice for parents and carers :http://ceop.police.uk/safety-

centre/Parents/

ThinkUKnow provides information and guidance for children, young people,
parents/carers and professionals regarding some of the activities they may be
undertaking online, as well as new technologies. There is an area of their site
specifically for parents: www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/

The ROSE Campaign (Reaching out on Sexual Exploitation) raises the
awareness of Child Sexual Exploitation in Norfolk and provides a helpline
0808 800 1037 and live chat facility www.rosecampaign.org for anyone
concerned or affected by the issues.

The Rose Project includes befriending victims of sexual exploitation, working
with young people who runaway from home or care, delivering keeping safe
work with young people involved in risky sexual and a dedicated youth work
programme. Further information about their work can be found at

Www.rose_campaiqn.orq

The Rose Campaign also runs a Grandparents Internet Safety — Know the
Basics Session which is open to parents and carers as well as grandparents.
More information can be found at: http://magdalenegroup.org/grandparents-
internet-safety-know-the-basics-session/




